
	
	

FORUM	2nd	MAY,	12	for	12.30	AT	NAMASTE,	KHANDALLAH	VILLAGE	
The	Board	meeting	on	Monday	29th	will	include	discussion	on	the	
recommendations	from	the	Workgroups	to	be	presented	at	the	
Forum.		Discussion	with	members	will	then	include	key	decisions	on	
structure	and	membership	aimed	at	ensuring	the	future	of	the	club.	
The	District	Governor	Elect,	Jocelyn	Hogg	and	District	Governor	
Nominee,	Carol	Green	will	be	attending	this	important	meeting	

Pay	for	lunch	at	restaurant.	
Duties	Reflection	–	Lionel	Nunns.		Happy	Dollars	-	Tony	Fryer.		Parting	thought	–	Morris	Robertson	
	
NEXT	EVENING	MEETING	–	KPC	16th	May	6	for	6.30pm.	Details	to	be	advised	
	
CHANGEOVER	DINNER	SET	FOR	THURSDAY	EVENING	27th	JUNE	FROM	6.30pm	
The	Club	has	booked	the	Wilton	Bowling	Club	once	more	for	a	dinner	catered	by	Mindy	Wu.		Likely	cost	
will	be	$60	each	including	a	table	wine.			
	
CHANGEOVER	GUEST	SPEAKER	TIM	McIVOR	

Tim	McIvor	first	came	to	New	Zealand	from	Northern	Ireland	on	a	Commonwealth	
Scholarship	to	complete	a	PhD	on	the	life	of	New	Zealand’s	Irish-born	Premier	John	
Ballance.		This	work	was	published	in	1989	under	the	title	of	“The	Rainmaker”.			At	
Auckland	University	Tim	met	his	wife	Paula,	which	happily	resulted	in	his	staying	on	
in	New	Zealand	and	joining	the	Ministry	of	Foreign	Affairs	and	Trade.		As	a	diplomat	
he	served	in	Moscow,	Manila	and	New	York	before	being	appointed	as	Ambassador	
to	Timor	Leste.		In	2012	Tim	became	head	of	the	Visits	and	Ceremonial	Office,	which	

manages	visits	to	New	Zealand	by	heads	of	government	and	other	dignitaries.		Now	retired	from	the	
public	service,	but	working	hard	on	his	golf	game	and	first	novel,	Tim	will	bring	his	Irish	wit	to	bear	on	the	
subject	of	“How	to	Distinguish	a	Visitor”.		
	
RSVPs	to	Graeme	Waters	at	garamdelhi7@hotmail.com	or	021	455119	by	20th	June		
	
MARY	POTTER	HOSPICE	APPEAL	

Wellington	North	is	a	supporter	of	Mary	Potter	Hospice.	Volunteers	are	sought	
for	the	Hospice	Street	Appeal	for	Thursday	16	May,	to	collect	in	the	
Johnsonville,	Khandallah,	Ngaio	and	Crofton	Downs	area	between	9	and	5pm.	
We	are	looking	primarily	for	more	collectors	for	Johnsonville	and	have	a	few	
vacant	slots	for	outside	Woolworths	in	Crofton	Downs.	We	are	also	looking	for	
collectors	at	the	main	stations	of	Johnsonville,	Khandallah,	Simla,	Ngaio	and	
Crofton	Down	stations	between,	say,	7.15	and	8.45.	
It	would	be	sufficient	for	those	who	can	participate	in	the	collection	to	provide	
their	names	and	phone	numbers	to	David	Young	and	he	will	follow	them	up.		
Phone	or	text	021	0748524	Email:	dhyoung@xtra.co.nz	

	
IN	OUR	COMMUNITY	
Resistance	to	the	potential	closure	of	Khandallah	Pool	continues	to	gather	momentum.	
One	of	the	many	revenue	gathering	proposals	in	the	Council’s	long-term	plan	is	installing	parking	meters	
in	Ganges	Road.	
	
	
Information	for	future	flyers	to	Morris	Robertson	mrps6T@gmail.com	on	the	Tuesday	one	week	before	meetings.	


